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3rd October 2014 

 

Dear Parents / Carers                                                                         

 

Congratulations to our Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 

Reception:  Amelia for printing her own 3 motif pattern so carefully. 

Y1: Emily for a beautiful, carefully decorated caparison for an Indian elephant ALSO 

Y1: Lucian for always working so hard. 

Y2: Francesca for beautiful joined handwriting. 

Y3: Chelsea for wonderful enthusiasm and knowledge of the Rainforest. 

Y4: Finn for sorting animals into categories in Science. 

Y5: Nathanael for being a pleasure to teach and being so helpful in class. 

Y6: Noah for excellent research on Science, finding out about useful micro-organisms. 

 

Harvest Mass: thank you to all those who attended this Mass and for all the donations of food. The 

tins, packets etc., will be donated to the local food bank who are part of Black Country food banks. 

They aim to supply three days of food to families or individuals who are in real need. It’s not too late 

to make a donation, so if you can add an extra tin to your food trolley this weekend and send it in with 

your child on Monday morning we will add it to what we have already collected. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning: thank you once again for supporting this event. It was, as usual very 

successful. The amount raised, including monies from children wearing their own clothes, was 

£864.95. 

Friends Coffee morning:  please join us for coffee and cakes on Friday 10th October from 9.15am to 

10.30am. The Nearly New uniform will be on sale and we can have a chat about future social events. 

Reception class parents: thank you to all the parents who attended this meeting (sorry I was unable to 

be there). I hope it explained what your child is doing in school on a daily basis.  

A phonics meeting has been arranged for Monday 13th October at 6pm. Further details to follow. 

Free Football match tickets: we have 24 tickets to the UEFA European under 21’s championship 

play-off between England and Croatia. This will be held at Wolverhampton Wanderers Football Club 

on Friday 10th October, kick off 5.45pm. These are free and the first twenty four to give their names to 

the office will receive tickets. 

Winter Uniform: from Monday 6th October all children must wear winter uniform.  Any outgrown 

uniform would be appreciated for the nearly new uniform sales.  

Y5 Parents of girls: please check your daughter’s red cardigans as one student has lost her cardigan, 

which did have her name in.  

After School Activity Clubs: clubs run 3.30pm-4.30pm. Children to be collected from main school 

playground.  

Tuesday: Football with Sedgley Scorpions KS2  

Wednesday: Football with Ace Coaching KS1 Y1-Y3  

Thursday: Recorder Club KS2 Y3-Y6              Thursday: Netball KS2 Y4-Y6 

 

Enjoy your week. 

S. M. Mason 
 


